From: registrar

Sent: July-27-17 4:50 PM

To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-07-17 6:44 AM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
lan Trott

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

The distribution charge already is the largest part of the monthly bill. When the Executive and Management of the
Hydro companies earn excessive salaries and the business is run in a way that would not survive in competition why
should the consumer pay for the companies inefficiency.

There are existing plants running under 100% capacity and hydro available in Quebec that we do not purchase yet we
spend money on new wind turbines.

Instead of selling hydro to the US get our own house in order and make a major improvement to our efficient use of our
existing resource. We would be better served by putting a freeze on distribution to force this improvement in efficiency.

-- Attachment --





